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Memo 
 

To: Pastors and music directors 

From: James Cavanagh, Director 

Date: October 15, 2018 

Re: Misal Romano workshop for priests 

 

The new Misal Romano, is now available for use. Its use becomes mandatory on the First Sunday 

of Advent, December 2, 2018.  In order to acquaint clergy with the new missal, the Office of 

Worship has scheduled a workshop for priests on Fri. October 19, 10:00 – 11:30 a.m. at the 

Pastoral Center.  Remote viewing via Zoom will be provided. Please contact the Office of 

Worship if you’d like the access information.  

Fr. Jose Beltran, St. Peter, Dixon, will lead this workshop.  

Register here: https://scd.formstack.com/forms/intro_misal_romano 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

James Cavanagh 

Director of Worship 

 

https://scd.formstack.com/forms/intro_misal_romano

